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Statement of Position Submitted 

Name 

Trisha Johnson 

Email 

trishamarsh@earthlink.net 

Docket 

A-100 sub 1 

Message 

The NCUC has exercised appropriate authority in regards to rate determinations, etc over passenger ferries operating 
within the state and specifically in regards to Bald Head Island Transportation. BHIT has a monopoly on providing access 
to property owners on Bald Head Island to their homes. Without the stringent oversight provided by the NCUC in 
regards to the ferry, parking and barge operations of BHIT, reasonable access to our property on the island would be in 
jeopardy. Please continue to provide oversight and rate determination decisions as you have in the past. Kind regards, 
Trisha Johnson 109 Kitty Hawk Way, BHI 
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